
     

 

Our next fabulous music/dance collaboration will run at Marpool Primary School on 
Monday 17th February 2020 from 9.30am-4.30pm. Katie Murray (Step Up & Dance) and 
Fay Nelmes (Primary Music & Education) have a wealth of experience of working as a 
professional dancer/musician as well as many years of teaching children. Children are 
guaranteed to have a fabulous experience and learn plenty of great new skills in both 
dance and music arts. At the end of the day we will give a short presentation to 
parents/carers. The cost of the day is £26, which is payable in advance (non-refundable) 
via PayPal in the following way: 
                     https://www.stepupanddance.co.uk/feb2020 
 Children will need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and drinks (non-fizzy and no glass 
bottles) and wear comfortable clothing suitable for dancing. We anticipate the demand 
for this to be very high please use the PayPal link above to make payment. 

 
Find out more about what we do at Step Up & Dance at www.stepupanddance.co.uk/  

and Primary Music & Education at www.primary-music.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from the Thelma Hulbert Gallery in 
Dowell Street, Honiton: 
Just a quick message to let you know about a 
family workshop we have coming up at the gallery 
next Saturday 1 Feb. We would really appreciate if 

you could share this info with your families, in your newsletters. 
This was a really popular workshop last year so we are really happy to be 
running it again, with South West Academy artist Jed Falby, who has had 
an interesting career in the arts, particularly in film which has led him to 
enjoy creating his own work in a graphic novel style. 
There are two sessions available and each one is bookable via the following 
links, and costs £10 including a book and a pen: 

Morning session, runs from 10.30 to 12.30pm: 
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/82985207991 

Afternoon session, runs from 1.30 to 3.30pm:  
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/84000930043 
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We have had a message from The Outdoors Group.  
“With the February Half term fast approaching we would like to 
offer all the children at your school a 15% discount for our 
holiday clubs. Holiday clubs are available in Exeter, Exeter and 
Okehampton.  

We would really appreciate it if you would forward this onto the parents at your school.  
Booking can be made via our website using the code HOLIDAYSCHOOL” 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.outdoorsgroup.co.uk/

